MEDICI ARCHITECTS

ARCHITECTURE, PROGRAMMING, ACCESSIBLE DESIGN, INTERIOR DESIGN

City of Mercer Island,

At this time, we do not have a proposed schedule to be working on site during the wet season.
We expect most if not all activities to take place in the dry season. We have requested a Wet
Season Work Waiver as a preventative measure should work be necessary during this time.
Prior to the issuance of the building permits, it is impossible for us to prepare a clearer
construction schedule.

Sincerely,

James West-Herr
Project Manager, Medici Architects

11711 SE 8th Street Suite 100 Bellevue WA 98005 (425) 453-9298



